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To whom it may concern, 

I am a resident on Gloucester Crescent where all the buildings on the Crescent are listed and the 
area is a conservation area. 

I am objecting to this proposal on the basis that i ts  design and scale will be in direct juxtaposition 
to the beauty of the historic street. It is quite clearly very different from every other building on the 
Crescent and the Council does seek to affirm its commitment to excellence in buildings and high 
quality design as well as protecting historic neighbourhoods. 

Regards 
lames Hutton-Mills 
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